
This is a very sad time we are living in. Creating and raising taxes is not the way to go. Stop bandaiding 

the hemmmorrhage and fix the spending. People and businesses cannot sustain the brunt of this and are 
leaving our wonderful state. Lets keep our people here and oppose the raising of taxes.  

This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential  

and are intended solely for the use of the individual or  

entity to which they are addressed.  If you are not the  

intended recipient or the person responsible for delivering  

the email to the intended recipient, be advised that you have  

received the email in error and that any use, dissemination,  

forwarding, printing or copying of the email is strictly  

prohibited.  If you have received this email in error, please  

immediately notify Bristol Hospital at 860-585-3000 and  

delete this message. 

 

 

Sylvain, Mark  

MSylvain@bristolhospital.org 


